QUARTERLY FUNDRAISING NEWSLETTER

stgeorgeschildcare.co.uk

March 2023

Upcoming events!

QUIZ NIGHT!



Inviting you to our Quiz Night Fundraiser at TW Youth Football Club (The Ridgewaye, Southborough) on Friday 31st March. Entry from 7pm, quiz to begin around 7.30pm.

Come along to meet other St George's parents, staff and supporters, or sign up as a whole quiz team. Family, friends, and anyone who loves a quiz all welcome!

Register to attend here or for more information, contact Amy.

Golf Day Fundraiser

Join us for a golf day at London Beach Hotel.

Enjoy a breakfast bap & coffee on arrival, 18 holes of golf, followed by a two course lunch.

£65 for the day, all proceeds go to St George's.

Please share the invite to your friends and family! We'd love to see you there.



Friday 21st April 9.30am arrival, 10am tee off

To sign up, or for more info please email Amy

QUARTERLY FUNDRAISING NEWSLETTER

stgeorgeschildcare.co.uk

March 2023



Thank you for supporting our recent fundraising activities:

TURKEY-SYRIA EARTHQUAKE FUNDRAISER



Thank you so much for all of the donations and support for our toys & books sale, and our bake sale. We raised over £400 for the Turkey-Syria Earthquake Appeal, run by the Disasters Emergency Committee.

SPEECH & LANGUAGE DEVELOPMENT WORKSHOP

Thank you to all who came along to the workshop hosted by Claire White. We were glad to hear you felt the information provided was useful! We are looking into hosting events on two more topics soon: potty training and Makaton.

Watch this space for more info!

SECOND HAND CLOTHING SALE

Thank who YOU to everyone supported Second Hand the Children's Clothina Sale and Christmas Jumper Swap. We had an amazing amount of donations of lovely clothing. We've raised just over £200 so far, and will continue to sell the donated clothes and items at various opportunities throughout the year.



A RECAP: OUR FUNDRAISING AIMS FOR THE YEAR

OUTSTANDING CHILDCARE FOR EVERYONE

At St George's our mission statement is to provide a high standard of childcare for the local community, promoting mental, physical and spiritual wellbeing. The early years are fundamental for your child's development. Learning and playing with other children and enjoying nutritious, tasty food gives them a great start in life.

St George's gives children from all walks of life the loving, expert care they need to develop healthy relationships and valuable life skills. In fact, we are the only childcare provider in Tunbridge Wells that offers subsidised or free places for children in vulnerable circumstances.

Last year we used funds raised to purchase an interactive learning table, we completed a project to extend and modernise the 'Den Space' to create an extra play area for the children outside, and we provided 21 families in need with subsidised places.

This year we plan to:

- Improve the garden space and allotment area, creating a greener environment for the children.
- Sourcing new equipment and resources for the setting.
- Provide sufficient funds for subsidised places (to support 20+ families).

As always, we'd like to thank you in advance for your support and engagement with our fundraising and outreach opportunities. We look forward to some fun sponsored challenges and social events this year.

Keen to help? Contact our Fundraising Manager, Amy or pop into reception for a chat with us.